
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF THE OCTOBER 13, 2021  
YOLO-SOLANO AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT  

BOARD MEETING 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the October 13, 2021 meeting of the Yolo-Solano Air Quality 
Management District Board of Directors has been cancelled.  The next meeting is scheduled for 
November 10, 2021 at 9:00 a.m.  The status of the current COVID-19 pandemic will dictate if 
this meeting will be held at the Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District board room, 
located at 1947 Galileo Ct., Suite 103; Davis, CA  95618, or if it will be held via teleconference.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  September 8, 2021 
 
 
 
BY: ______________________________________ 
      Denise Almaguer, Board Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


